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Dear Friend,  

This past week, the misplaced priorities of President Obama and his administration were 
on full display.  The dangerous Iran Deal, sanctuary city policies that have resulted in the 
death of innocent Americans and the reported profiting from harvesting organs from 
unborn babies during abortions, should be concerning to all Americans. These events 
provided further evidence that this president values his far-left agenda at any and all 
costs, and over the best interests of the American people. These discouraging actions 
have only reaffirmed the need for bold action from Congress. Continue reading to learn 
about the actions I am taking to defend YOUR priorities and put the brakes on the 
Obama Administration.  

The Iran Deal is a Historic Mistake 

The obvious and transparent desperation by the Obama Administration to strike a legacy-

defining deal with Iran has put the United States in a position of weakness and vulnerability. 

We have gone from preventing, to managing, to encouraging Iran’s nuclear capabilities while 

scuttling every red line and breaking every goal established before these negotiations. The deal 

lifts sanctions almost immediately rather than tying them to verifiable progress; it does not 

allow for a sufficient inspections regime; fails to curb Iran’s ballistic missile program and it 
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allows Iran to keep its advanced centrifuges. Even the arms embargo will become porous in the 

near term and will be completely lifted in five years—despite the fact that billions of dollars 

will be unfrozen for Iran to support terrorist organizations across the world. Each of these 

provisions makes this so called ‘deal’ unacceptable.  

The announced agreement is a historic mistake that will destabilize the region and jeopardize 

the security of the United States and our allies. Since the Obama Administration has failed to 

meet its own predetermined goals of these negotiations, the responsibility of rejecting this 

flawed "deal" falls on Congress. On Thursday, I joined 171 cosponsors in introducing 

legislation that rejects the Joint Comprehensive Plan of Action agreed to by the P5+1 and 

Iran. H. Res. 367 is intended to help build support for a formal joint resolution of disapproval 

that is expected to be voted on in September. I stand with Israel and will continue to do 

everything I can to prevent this bad deal and to prevent Iran from obtaining nuclear 

capabilities.  

Cracking Down on Sanctuary Cities, Illegal Immigrant Releases 

The recent murders of innocent American citizens by illegal immigrants are a direct result of 

the Obama Administration’s failure to uphold our immigration laws. The silence from 

supporters of dangerous “sanctuary city” policies is deafening as they continue to ignore the 

fatal consequences of incentivizing increased lawlessness. 

The actions of this administration have violated the first and foremost role of the federal 

government, to defend our homeland and protect our citizens. President Obama and Secretary 

Johnson have blood on their hands. How many innocent lives have to be lost before this 

administration understands the dangers associated with their failed policies? I have pledged my 

full support to overturning President Obama’s disastrous executive amnesty orders and in 

demanding legislation that will save American lives and enforce the rule of law. Three bills, of 

which I am an original cosponsor, were recently introduced to crack down on cities that employ 

these policies. H.R. 3009, H.R. 3011 and H.R. 2942, respectively aim at withholding federal 

funds for sanctuary cities, establishing mandatory  jail time for illegal aliens that reenter the 

country and preventing illegal immigrants charged with crimes from being released  into the 

public. Click HERE to read more.  

 

 This is Why We Must Defund Planned Parenthood... 
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This week the Washington Post and other media outlets reported on a video recently released 

by the Center for Medical Progress that reportedly shows Deborah Nucatola, Planned 

Parenthood’s senior director of medical research, discussing the organization’s illegal 

trafficking of organs of aborted babies. Click HERE to read more and watch the video.  

As a father of three children and as a health care provider, I am absolutely appalled and 

disgusted by reports that Planned Parenthood has allegedly been harvesting and selling unborn 

baby parts. This blatant disregard for humanity should repulse all Americans, regardless of 

political ideology. 

I called on Planned Parenthood to fire Dr. Nucatola for her disturbing statements and tone. 

Furthermore, I fully support House Judiciary Chairman Bob Goodlatte’s call for a 

Congressional investigation into the inhumane acts described in these reports. If these 

allegations are proven to be true, all federal funding to Planned Parenthood should be 

immediately terminated and the people engaged in these horrific acts should be prosecuted to 

the full extent of the law. I believe that life begins at conception and that we have a duty to 

defend the unborn.  Click HERE to read more. 

 

Don't Miss Out on My Leadership Conference TOMORROW IN SCOTTSDALE, AZ 
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I’m very excited to host my first women’s leadership conference in Scottsdale, Arizona 
tomorrow, July 20th. The event is focused on empowering women in business and 
politics to be active leaders within their communities. 

We have an amazing panel of Arizona women from all walks of life who will share their 
stories and tips for success. 

If you are someone looking for that extra edge to get ahead in your career, you are not 
going to want to miss this conference. 

To get more information, check out the flyer posted above or call my Gold Canyon 
Office at (480) 882-2697. 

 Military Monday 

 

This week’s  # MilitaryMonday honors Jack Moneymaker of Chino Valley, Arizona. Jack is 
currently serving in the Army’s airborne infantry and is stationed at Fort Bragg in North 
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Carolina. 

Born in California and moving several times in his young adult life, Jack began his 
service in 2011, after studying at Arizona State University for two years. He had dreamed 
about being in the Army since he was 6-years old and firmly believes that serving his 
country is his calling in life. Jack has been deployed to Afghanistan two times and 
anticipates that he will be deployed again before his Army contract expires in 2017.  He 
plans to continue to serve our country for at least 14 more years. Jack enjoys traveling, 
sky diving and riding motorcycles. He describes himself as a “very easygoing person.” 
Jack plans to go back to school later this fall. I want to send my sincerest gratitude to 
Jack for his continued service to this nation and for the sacrifices that he has made to 
protect our freedoms.  

And remember, if you know of a current or former member of the military in the fourth 
district that you would like to recognize for Military Monday, send me a message with 
their contact information at: http://gosar.house.gov/contact-me or 
facebook.com/repgosar via direct message. 

Follow Me on INSTAGRAM  

 

 

I bet you didn't know that I am on Instagram! That is the only place to see all the behind 
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the scenes photos of everything happening on Capitol Hill. 

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. 
through my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @RepGosar, through Facebook 
at Representative Paul Gosar or on Instagram at RepGosar. 

Sincerely,  

 

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S 
Member of Congress 
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Washington, DC Office 
504 Cannon HOB 
Washington, DC 20515 
Phone: (202) 225-2315 

Kingman 
220 N. 4th Street 
Kingman , AZ 86401  
(By Appointment Only) 

Prescott 
122 N. Cortez Street, Suite 104 
Prescott, AZ 86301 
Phone: (928) 445-1683 

Gold Canyon 
6499 S. Kings Ranch Road #4 
Gold Canyon, AZ 86118 
Phone: (480) 882-2697 
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